
 

 

 

 

 

Member Updates - September/October 2021 
 
Wishing that all of you are well, and making plans for the upcoming holidays with 
family and friends. September and October have been super busy with futurities and 
various breed world shows happening.  
 
World Show Information  
* 2021 WS was a wonderful time with numbers up for horses, stalls and entries. 
Entries alone were up over 31%. A huge Thank You to the Bradshaw’s for the 
$50,000 BAG money for the amateur halter classes! 
* 2022 WS planning is in full swing by the WS Tri-Chairs.  
* Donations are being gathered for some 2022 WS Open performance classes, so 
watch for updates.  
 
2022 National Convention  
Planning has begun, with the same location reserved and same room rates confirmed. 
Please see the PHBA web for details, including cutoff dates. We look forward to 
seeing you there, as it is the time to conduct the business of PHBA and elect new 
officers.  
 
Wishes to each of you and your families for a very safe and Happy Thanksgiving! 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Mimsi 
Mimsi Roe Coon 
PHBA President 2021-2022 
 


